
Juan Pablo Guererro 
Network Director
Global Initiative for Fiscal Transparency
Washington DC

Dear Colleague

APPRECIATION LETTER

Thank you for the congratulatory letter received 22 September 2021. Since the launch of this Fiscal Openness 
Accelerator project in March 2020 we have encountered many challenges and learnt a lot from the experience 
and we would like to express our sincere gratitude to the Global Initiative for Fiscal transparency (GIFT) and 
International Budget Partnership (IBP) team for the support. 

We would also like to appreciate the support received during the first pilot and look forward the next two 
years. We are encouraged by the interest shown by members of the public to participate and believe with the 
continued support of the advisory group and yourselves the process can only improve from hereon.

We look forward to the second year of the pilot

Kind regards

Edgar Sishi
Acting Deputy Director-General: Budget Office
Date:


	SH_FF_DATE_362246: 28/10/21
		edgar.sishi@treasury.gov.za
	2021-11-02T16:26:19+0200
	South Africa
	I approve this document


	



